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Good afternoon Patsy,
 
I was directed to you by Vice Mayor Linda Yates and would like to inform you that we
currently have two openings on our Citizens Advisory Committee for the City of North Port.
 
Our past representatives were Carol Sakowitz and Tom Whitlow.  I have tried several times
to contact Carol by email and by phone and have not received a reply and Tom has
resigned from the committee.
 
When possible, we would like to have these positions filled.  Please let me know if there is
anything you need from me.
 
The meetings are held on the second Monday of the months in which the MPO Board
meets and they meet at 5:00 p.m. at the MPO Office 7632 15th Street East Sarasota, FL
34243.
 
The next meeting will be held on February 12, 2018.
 
Thank you and have a great day!
 
Rachel McClain
Planning Assistant
Sarasota/Manatee Metropolitan Planning Organization
7632 15th Street East
Sarasota, FL  34243-3248
 
Office: 941.359.5772
rachel@mympo.org | www.mympo.org
 

 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law.  Most written communications to or from local
officials are public records available to the public and media upon request.  Your email communications may
therefore be subject to public disclosure.
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